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NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 
 
The Maine Department of Marine Resources wishes to procure 

architectural/engineering services for renovations of the West Boothbay 

Harbor Dormitory (BGS 3121) at 194 McKown Point Rd in Boothbay 

Harbor, Maine.  Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on 17 

February 2023 at Carl.Wilson@Maine.gov and 

BGS.Architect@Maine.gov. 

 

The scope of services includes but is not limited to cost estimating, 

preliminary design, permitting, design development, contract 

documents and construction administration. 

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 


